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Issue 18 – w.e. 4.5.18 

Maths open Morning…. 
 
A big thank you to all the parents, carers and family members who joined us at our Maths Open 
morning today.  It was lovely to see so many of you working with the children in classrooms 
learning the Reigate way of calculating.  As always, thank you for all your support, we really 
appreciate it.  We look forward to seeing you at the next one. 
 

 

Karen Ratcliff 
Head of School 
 

 

Key dates  Next half term 
 

 
7.5.18 – School closed for Bank Holiday 
14.5.18 - KS2 SATs Week 
21.5.18 – Deaf Awareness Week 
25.5.18 – Finish for Half Term 
11.6.18 – English Open Day 
19.6.18 – Sports Day 
22.6.18 – Reserve Sports Day 
6.7.18 – INSET day 
 
 

Aiming High, Succeeding Together…… 

this week’s whole school attendance 

ATTENDANCE: 94.76%     -     1.74% below target 
We have set a target of 96.5% 
 

FS1 enjoyed their visit from PC Hobson last week. 
They were able to try out some of the police uniform 
and equipment. The children had lots of interesting 
questions to ask PC Hobson and learned lots during 
the visit.   

People who help us….. 

 

Ninja maths superstars in y4 
We are very proud of the children below who 
have worked incredibly hard to learn all their 
times tables up to 12 x 12 and have passed their 
final tests…..: 
Rylee Cockerill 
Kacey Gallagher 
Taylan Lewis 
Well done to you 3 – keep practising so you don’t 
forget them. 
. 

Safeguarding 
We are increasingly concerned at the number of 
children – especially in the infant classes - who are 
 re-enacting an online game which has an age limit of 
12.  This game allows children to send and receive 
messages from other players.  Please talk to your 
children to ensure they are safe.  We will send the 
name out to you through Group Call tonight. 
. 


